AR, Republic of the Philippines
S DEPARTMENT OF ERNVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
— Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Tel. No. 929-66-26

ADVISORY

FOR H All Regional Executive Directors
All Bureau Directors

In view of preparations for the DENR Anniversary Month, the Orientation on HR
Sytems initially scheduled on May 11-13, 2022 (Southern Luzon & Bureaus Cluster) and May
17-19, 2022 (Northern Luzon, Visayas and Mindanao Clusters), is hereby postponed. We will
communicate with your respective offices once a new schedule has been set.

Your utmost understanding is thus appreciated.

For your information.

m oA
MIRIAM M. MARCELO
OIC Director, Human Resource Development Service

MEMO NO. 2022 ~ 295

Tayo ang Kalikasan!



